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Year 5 and Year 6 Projects 
A huge well done to all our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils who put on a wonderful project display in our hall 

last week. It was clear from the exhibits and from talking to the children, how much planning, hard 

work and learning alongside family members had gone on. It was also pleasing to observe the children 

talking to a range of adults about their work with such confidence. From cakes to catapults, the Titanic 

to a banana powered clock, we had it all!  
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FREE ENTRY AND FREE 
FOOD! 

John West Liverpool Spring Kids 
1k | 2k | 3k 

As part of the John West Spring Kids running events taking place on 2nd and 3rd May 2020, organisers 

are offering 5000 free places for children to enter! Demand will be high so visit the website below to 

claim your free place! 

 www.merseyraces.co.uk/Spring-Kids1k.html  

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
A reminder to all parents and carers of children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2, that every child in these year groups is entitled to a free 

school lunch, every day of the week, throughout the school year. If 

you have not registered for free lunches, please contact the school 

office who will help set this up.   

COMMUNITY 
EVENTS 

The A Team is for children with  
additional needs, children who really 
love football but for many reasons 
find it difficult to join a team.  
 
Their aim is to provide a safe and 
comfortable environment for the 
children to gain skills in football and 
to improve social skills, 
confidence, friendships and to make 
football fun again. 
 
They are looking for more team 
members aged between 5 and 15. 
The sessions are every Monday at 
5pm for 1 hour, at a cost of £3.50 
per session.  
 
Further details are on the advert.  

http://www.merseyraces.co.uk/Spring-Kids1k.html

